
Weekly Update 

Friday 1st March 2024 

Another fabulous week in Willow Class! 

Maths 
I am so proud of Willow Class! This week we have been 

learning to convert and calculate equivalent lengths. This 

really got our brains working! With lots of hard work and 

motivation, we were able to complete our weekly maths goal! 

We have been using our 

‘bar models’ to help us 

when calculating 

equivalent length. This 

really helped us! 

I have set this for their 

homework. Remember 

Willow Class, read the 

question and look at 

the unit of measure! 

Literacy 
WOW! I have 

been blown 

away this week. 

We have 

finished our 

‘Roman Soldier’ 

poems. The 

children have 

created the most wonderful poems with a 

range of features and outstanding 

vocabulary.  We have been working hard on editing and 

making our work even better! Don’t worry, you will get to 

hear some examples in our Willow Class assembly!  

A sneak peek! 



PE 

Due to no swimming again on Tuesday, we decided to create 

our very our ‘multi skills’ circuit. This was great fun, 

although we did nearly blow away with the parachute!!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

PE- Tuesdays (Swimming) and Wednesdays (Yoga) 

Thursday 7th March- World Book Day  

 

Friday 15th March- Wear something green 

Monday 18th March- Topic homework due (inhouse celebration)  

Thursday 21st March- Willow Class Assembly AND our Roman 

workshop 

Friday 22nd March- Easter Service 

Wednesday 27th March- ROMAN DAY in Willow Class (see separate 

letter) Have a lovely weekend,  

Best wishes, Miss Grantham, and Team x 


